
A free educational program for Wayne County students 

currently in 3rd-4th grade to learn about Agriculture, 

Natural Resources, Safety, and more!                           

Held on the Wayne County Fairgrounds. 

Pre-registration is necessary and should be done by 

Wednesday, September 25th to ensure a spot on the   

schedule.  Students and their teachers will attend one 

of the days listed. 

Please contact LuAnne or Dakota at the 

Wayne County Soil & Water Conservation District office 

765-373-9540  or  765-373-9538 

luanne.holeva@in.nacdnet.net 

dakota.bertsch@in.nacdnet.net 

823 S. Round Barn Road, Richmond  

(in the USDA Service Center) 


